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Woodland Public Schools
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March 10, 2011

Dr. Phyllis Cavens

Chair Children’s Community Resources
PO box 1765

Longview, WA 98632

Dear Dr. Cavens,

I am writing to say a BIG “thank you” for providing our children and district the additional
$750 from the Children’s Community Resources. Many children in our community have
been touched by your generosity over the last six years. The money has helped provide
emergency care medical expenses for our school children. Again, | want to reiterate how
thankful we are for your check and look forward to our continued partnership.

Sincerely,

Debbie Kernen
Special Services Director
Woodland School District

cc: Michael Green, Superintendent
Woodland School Board
Debbie Shoup, School Nurse

Debbie Kermnen, Direclor of Spadial Services
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